
Online & In-Person Opportunities Available
The community will have the opportunity share their input on the site 
criteria. As part of the process, information will be shared about the 
site criteria used previously to develop an understanding of what was 
considered to help share meaningful feedback moving forward. Input 
will build on what The City has already done during the previous site 
selection process.

Participants in the public input opportunities will influence how, where 
and in what way a site is selected. The City will be digging into their 
values and beliefs so that an understanding of why they are thinking 
and sharing the information they are sharing can be developed and 
used to validate or build upon the current site criteria.

For more information and to participate visit: 

reddeer.ca/shelter


